
 
  

Deferral of TSX Alpha Liquidity Provider 
Program 
 
The TSX Alpha Liquidity Provider (ALP) program previously announced in Equities Trading 
Notice ​2018-021​, and which was to take effect on August 1, 2018, is being deferred as the 
necessary regulatory approvals have not yet been received. 
 
We continue to work towards implementation of the ALP program. Further updates on 
implementation will be provided when possible. 
 
For more information regarding this notice, please contact the ​Account Management Team​. 
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